The law office of WILLSON & PECHACEK, P.L.C. is pleased to
announce the opening of our new office in Onawa, IA. Our
practice focuses, but is not limited to, the areas of litigation,
employment law, property taxes, formation and continuation
of business entities, estate planning, probate and taxes.

WILLSON & PECHACEK, P.L.C. has six attorneys available to
assist you with your legal matters. Lee M. Rankin will be the
attorney primarily manning the Onawa office. WILLSON &
PECHACEK, P.L.C. is succeeding Michael P. Jensen in taking
care of client needs. We are located in the former office of
Michael P. Jensen and look forward to meeting you.
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